
A journal dedicated to active citizenship in your community. 

One of the most important qualities for a leader to have is respect for those 

they lead. If one does not respect the group they are leading, then followers 

will turn their backs on their leader. To make a positive impact on a group, 

you must respect them by listening to their needs and understanding their 

point of view. With respect and understanding, progress will be made, 

relationships will be stronger, and the community will be a better place to 

live.  

Each person may have different needs when it comes to respect and 

understanding. As Fair approaches, it is important for your Community 

Club to have a mutual understanding of the needs of individuals and the 

group as a whole. This month, sit in a circle and allow each member a 

moment to share what they need from their peers and leaders to feel 

respected and understood as you prepare over the next few months for a 

potentially stressful week at Fair. A little respect goes a long way! 

4-H National Congress is a five day event for high 

school aged 4-H members, located in Atlanta, Georgia. 

Participants engage in leadership, citizenship, global 

awareness, and inclusion. Youth have the opportunity 

to participate in some of the best educational 

workshops and hear from outstanding speakers. Check 

out their website to learn more about this fantastic 

event! 
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http://national4-hcongress.com/

